
Home Learning Parental Feedback 

Please find below some examples of emails received from parents and carers 

who have taken the time to say 'thank you' for the support that we have been 

offering their children during this unprecedented time. 

 

“Thank you to all the staff, you are doing a fantastic job 
and as a parent I am grateful for the support and 
lessons given to the children” 
 

“Really impressed how you have handled the current 
situation. The weekly phone calls from staff has been a 
great way to stay in contact and the newsletter is also 
helpful. Equally impressed with the teaching staff and 
the variation in the lesson content.” Well done all :-)  
 

“Thank you for the phone calls.” 

 
“Thanks for setting work for Year 11s and 13s.  Most 
schools don’t do that and my children are still learning 
and have a focus to their day.” 

 
Teaching videos are excellent. 
 
The knowledge organiser has been really helpful we use 
that every day. 
Thank you for all your hard work and efforts in 
supporting all the students. 
 



“Quantity and interest level/engagement varies widely 
from subject to subject. Some staff are being really 
creative with lesson planning and that is proving 
really successful.”  
 
“We are very grateful for all the work being put into the 
virtual school and appreciate it.” Thank you 
 

“The school is doing a fantastic job, I have 3 children at 3 
different school and I would say this school coping the best by 
setting regular work and been available/contactable to me 
and my child. The only issue I have is juggling 3 different 
school strategies and trying keep up with all the changes.” 

 
“The school is doing a very good job with my daughter, I could 
not ask for more.” 

 
“Hope everyone is well and you all doing a fantastic job as its 
very different for pupils and staff to be working in 
this way but I feel if I had any concerns with anything I could 
always ask.” 

 
“My son is missing school and keeps asking when he will go 
back.” 

“My child is happy working from home and at the same 
time is looking forward to going back to school, whenever 
this may be. As a parent, I fully support the school in 
whatever they decide about the start date for classes, 
regardless if it is September or earlier. I think that the 
school are doing a really good job with the home 



learning. After speaking to friends who have teens at 
other schools in comparison Open are brilliant. 
Sometimes it difficult and overwhelming for all of us at 
home but I do feel that the teachers mostly understand 
this. I also really appreciate the contact from 
heads/assistant heads of year each week.” Overall a great 
job. Thank you! 

 

 


